
 
Extended Session 
September 22: Bed Babies: M/M Carl Wagstaff  
Toddlers/2 Year Olds:  M/M Dale Lambeth  
3 & 4 Year Olds:  Hazel Frady & Brenda HIpp 
September 29: Bed Babies: M/M Brian Lancaster 
Toddler/2 Year Olds : M/M Dave Thornhill 
3 & 4 Year Olds:  Tina Wall & Lily Thornhill 

 
 New Web Site 

 
     Please take the time to look over our New Web 
Site www.fbclex.org. We welcome any and all   
suggestions as we continue to fine tune the site. If 
you re willing to take and provide pictures we need 
your help. Just let Tommy know. 
 

Thank You 
 
Dear Friends, 
     
    I treasure the time I had with my Mother all these 
years. I also value all the support I received from my 
church family even before she passed away. As she 
made her final journey, the food, flowers, visits, cards 
and memorials all mean so much to me and to our 
family. We are all truly blessed to have such a loving 
church family. 
 
                                                                   Kay Albright 
 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 

FALL CARNIVAL 

FOLLOWING THE MEAL TIME 

OCTOBER 30, 2013 

 
 

Annual Area Crop Walk 
Sunday, November 3 

1:45 p.m.  -  First Baptist Church 
Forms will be available in the church office. 

Meetings & Events  
Youth News 

 
Carowinds  -  Saturday, October 5 

 
     This will be a combined middle and high school 
trip and the cost of tickets is $32.00 each. Please 
sign up by Wednesday, September 25 if you plan to 
attend. 

 
Wednesday Night Youth 

 
6:30 p.m.  -  The ATTIC 

 
     This year the youth will be focusing on “mini 
missions.” This projects are to tackle during the 
Wednesday night to benefit members of our church 
and organizations in the community. For the first 
mission project, they will be making collages and 
uplifting letters to send to homebound members of 
the church. If you have ideas for the mini mission 
projects during the year, please let one of the youth 
leaders know.  

 
Sunday Night Youth Schedule 

 
5:00 - 5:45 p.m.: Youth Choir Rehearsal at FUMC 
5:45 - 6:15 p.m.: Snack supper at FUMC, then 
walk back to FBC for regular youth activities 
6:15  -  7:15 p.m.: Middle and high school youth 
activities. 
 

    

MemorialsMemorialsMemorialsMemorials    
 
MBCC Scholarship Fund: Dorcas Albright by 
Doug & Alice Pearson, Davis & Kathy Hinkle, Ted 
& Patricia Royster, Peggy B. Hinkle, Bill Kressler 
& Barbara Presnell, Rick & Elizabeth Samuels, 
Ralph & Louetta Beam, Marylyn Hilton, Leon & 
Nancy Swicegood, Lloyd & Leslie Shank, Debby 
Michael, Hugo & Sue Hodgin, Hubert & Cateen 
Olive, Dr. & Mrs. Fred Swan, Ian & Talmadge Sil-
versides, Guy L. Cornman, III.; Polly Rollins  by 
Davis & Kathy Hinkle 

 

MemorialsMemorialsMemorialsMemorials    
 
General Fund: Vincent James Tosco, Jr. by Friends 
at Abbot Downing, Jim & Robin Tosco, Bessie 
Lee, Francine & Hope Knight, Faye Mitchell & 
Bill Rice, NC Housing Services & Mgmt. Corp., 
Larry & Sandra Davidson, David & Carolyn 
Hoyle, William & Elene Rendleman; Music 
Ministry: Katherine Ryalls by FBC Lightbearers SS 
Class; Bette Moore by Lillian Anderson; HVAC 
Fund: Polly Rollins by Robert & Martha Adams, 
Jack & Beth Vaughn, Don & Ann Bishop,  Gerald 
Smith;  Ruth Corn , Virginia Hartman  by Robert & 
Martha Adams; Catherine Pritchard by Brenda 
Hipp, Fidelis-Dorcas/Ruth SS Class; Bette Moore  
by Dorothy Craver, Ann Corn, Don & Evelyn 
Kepley, Robert & Jane Hedrick, Frady/Johnson 
Mission Group;  Phillip Sowers by Ann Corn; Don 
Minner & Zeb Barnhardt  by Brenda Hipp; Vincent 
James Tosco, Jr. by Robert & Martha Adams, Peggy 
Barnhardt, Don & Ann Bishop, Robert & Ann 
Cole, Hal & Donna Routh, Gary & Sue  
Wikstrom; Kathrine Ryalls by Robert & Ann Cole, 
Don & Ann Bishop, Peggy Barnhardt; Randall Amos 
by Peggy Barnhardt, Don & Ann Bishop; Clyde 
“Buck” Musgrave by Peggy Barnhardt; Dorcas Albright 
by Peggy Barnhardt, Don & Ann Bishop, Robert & 
Ann Cole, Fidelis-Dorcas/Ruth SS Class, Robert 
& Martha Adams, Betty F. Sink; Linwood Earl  
Jennings, Jr. by Betty F. Sink; James T. Palmer, Jr. 
by Robert & Ann Cole; Belize Mission  
Projects:  Polly Rollins by Brenda Hipp; George 
Wynn & Ben Philpott  by Don & Ann Bishop; Linda 
S. Carmichael by Harold & Cindy McNeill;  Youth 
Ministry: Larry Crotts, Polly Rollins, Zeb Barnhardt 
by David & Kristi Thornhill and family    
   

HonorariumsHonorariumsHonorariumsHonorariums    
 
Youth Ministry: Chad Kirkendall by David & 
Kristi Thornhill and family;  General Fund: 
Marylyn Hilton by Brenda Hipp     
                                               September 19, 2013 
 

 
 
   

 
Monday, 9/23 

Hand Bell Rehearsal 
5:30 p.m.                                                  Music Suite 
Monday, 9/30 

Hand Bell Rehearsal 
5:30 p.m.                                                Music Suite 
 

        Family Movie Night 
Because of Winn-Dixie 
Saturday, October 12 

    7:00 p. m.  -  Fellowship Hall 
 

     New kid in town Opal Buloni has trouble making 
friends. When a stray dog wanders into the local 
grocery store and starts wrecking the place, Opal 
clams him and name him Winn-Dixie. To her  
surprise, everywhere Winn-Dixie goes, he makes 
friends  -  and so does she. As their circle of friends 
grows, they develop a sense of community and love. 
Then, frightened by a thunderstorm Winn-Dixie 
runs away. Can they ever find him? Come and see! 
This movie will warm your heart and tickle your 
funny bone. Rated PG; run time 106 minutes. 
 
 Fall Bible Study  -  The Lord’s Prayer 

 
Monday Nights 7:00 p.m.  -   Fellowship Hall 

Tuesday Mornings 10:30 a.m.  -  Fellowship Hall 
 
     A Seven Week study beginning Monday and 
Tuesday, September 23 & 24 and finishing  
November 11 & 12. 
 

Juniors/Seniors 
 

Tuesday, October 22 
 
     The Junior/Seniors will be making a trip to the 
North Carolina mountains for the day. We will be 
visiting Mabry Mills and the surrounding area. Stops 
at orchards is on the menu. Lunch on your own.  
     More information will be announced in the next 
few weeks. Call the office to sign up now. 
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D I R EC TO R Y 
 

Dr. Ray N. Howell III 

Senior Minister 

ray@�clex.org 

336-249-9158  ext.26 
   

Rev. Tommy Wilson 

Associate Minister 

tommy@�clex.org 

336-249-9158 ext. 22 
 

Dr. James Bates 

Director of Music 

jimbates123@gmail.com 

336-249-9158 ext. 23 
 
 

Mrs. Jean Ashley 

Director,  MBCC  

jean@�clex.org 

336-249-9158 ext.31 
   

Ms. Libby Everhart 

Administra4ve Assistant 

libby@�clex.org 

336-249-9158 ext.21 
 

Mrs. Sherri Salinas 

Financial Assistant 

sherri@�clex.org 

336-249-9158 ext. 24 
   

336.249.9158   Phone 

336.249.4762  Fax 

336.249.3224  Info. 
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World Communion 

Sunday, October 6, 11:00 a.m.  -  Sanctuary 
 

We will join with others throughout the World 
in this service of Communion  

Wednesday Family Night Bible Study 
 

6:30 p.m.  -  Fellowship Hall 
 

Wednesday, September 25 - FaithHealthNC 
Wednesday, October 2 - Community Youth Choir 

Prison Ministry - Gift Fair 
Wednesday, October 9 - Global Missions  

 North Africa - Gift Fair 
Wednesday, October 16 - Habitat - Gift Fair 

 
     The 2013 Alaternative Gift Fair will be Wednesday, November 13 - 6:30 p.m. in the  
Fellowship Hall. In preparation for that night we have three programs prior to the event that 
will highlight the ministries that will be part of the Gift Fair. They are Davidson County Prison 
Ministry, Global Missions CBF, and Lexington Habitat For Humanity. We hope you will at-
tend our Wednesday programs and hear more about these ministries. Then when we have the 
Gift Fair you will be able to give to these and other mission ministries.  

Bake Sale/Gift Fair 
 
     If you enjoy cooking, please consider donating homemade cookies, cakes, candy or meals 
such as chicken pie or quiches (frozen). All profits will go to benefit local missions. Family and 
friends would love to be honored with a gift to a local agency or one of the other gifts available. 
  

HVAC Loan 
      
Another payment of $3,500 was sent the end of August bringing our loan balance to $7,659.  
With your continued support and through memorials this debt will soon be retired. 
     The Endowment balance is $565,742. We hope we will continue to grow the Endowment. 

October Calendar 
  
 2  -  Budget Planning Meeting 
 5  -  Youth Carowinds 
 6  -  World Communion Sunday Worship 
 9  -  Budget Planning Meeting 
12-20 Youth Middle School Retreat 
20  -  Finance Committee Meeting 
26  -  Youth BBQ Festival Parking Fundraiser 
27  -  HOMECOMING  -  Dr. David Whiteman  -  Lunch 
         4:00 p.m.  -  Installation Service Alan Sherouse FBCGreensboro 
 

MBCC News 
     Enrollment for 2013/2014 is low. We still have openings in all  
programs. Please remember the MBCC as they continue to make necessary  
adjustments. We GREATLY appreciate your help with items needed such as  
Copy Paper.  
     Thanks for your continued support of this program! 

Fall Festival Benefit  
Saturday, October 12 3:00  -  6:30 p.m.   

 
  Fellowship Hall and Hargrave St. Parking Lot 

 
     The Open Door Sunday School class is organizing a Fall Festival to benefit 
Chad Kirkendall and Kristi Hall to raise funds to help these two families with 
medical bills.  There will be music, activities for kids and a bake sale.  
     Admissions is free but for $5.00 you can get 2 hot dogs, chips and a drink.  
     Please mark your calendar for this special event and if you are willing to 
volunteer the day of the event or provide baked goods for the sale, contract 
Margaret Ann Maddox at margaretannmaddox@gmail.com or 250-8527. or  
any other the class members. They will also be collecting canned goods for 
Pastor’s Pantry. Bring your chairs and enjoy an afternoon of fellowship for a 
great cause. 
 


